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DOVER, Tenn. – Primary care appointments are available at the Stewart County Health Department. 
Primary care services include treatment of acute illness and chronic disease management and are 
provided by a nurse practitioner or physician. Services can also include wellness exams, laboratory 
tests, and health education. We primarily serve uninsured and underinsured patients, providing 
accessible care to those with little or no coverage.  
 
For more information on primary care or telehealth, please contact the Stewart County Health 
Department at 931-232-5329. For a list of all services offered at local health departments go to: 
http://health.tn.gov/local. 
 
 
 
 


